
NOTICE REGARDING TAX BILLS 

Due to strong sales in calendar year 2022, many properties in Millbury have seen substantial increases in 

value for fiscal year 2024. When the 3rd and 4th quarter tax bills have been generated during the first 

week of December, the Assessors’ office will post a link to the total commitment. We recommend that 

residents review their tax bills at that time and call the office if they have questions. (508) 865-4732, 

scarter@millburyma.gov 
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